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Dr. Rachel Rensink-Hoff sincerely regrets being unable 
to attend last month’s  Meet, Eat, and Sing and would 

like to plan another event with us in the future. We are 
thankful she has recovered and is feeling better. 

Report of the Nominating committee for 

the Executive  for 2017-2018 

President: Robert Anderson  

Vice President: David Ruler 

Secretary: John Clipsham  

Treasurer: James van den Brink  

Membership Convener: Ruth Schappert  

Newsletter: Ken Stevens 

Website: David Ruler 

Members-at-Large: Frank Cammisuli, Da-

vid Cowan, Mary-Teresa Franceschini, 

Diane Humann, Marjorie Slinn, Peter 

Snyder,  

 Masonic Lodge #2 in Niagara-on-the-Lake has an old 
Bell Organ made in Guelph that they are looking to "re-
home".  If anyone is interested they can reach out to the 
secretary of Niagara Lodge. 

W.Bro. Steven A. Edward  (s.a.edward@gmail.com)  

See pictures below 

For details of an event featuring one of our youngest 

members refer to page two. 

mailto:s.a.edward@gmail.com
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St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church  
at 24 Clairmont St., Thorold 

Presents 
MUSIC FOR A 

MAY AFTERNOON 

Sunday, May 6th, 2018 
3pm 

Please join us for a lovely concert featuring the fine organ 

and piano skills of 14-yr old Quinn Flavel and the classical 

guitar and vocal talents of 15-yr old Elizabeth Chernyak 

alongside Robert Watson, organist and choir director. 

Refreshments provided 

Free will offering for Community Care 
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